


Due Diligence and Identification of Risk 

Shepley Engineers policy of direct employment is supported by robust processes which ensure 

that an individual's identity is confirmed, and they have a legitimate right to work in the United 

Kingdom. This policy and the right to work checks undertaken by our staff minimise the risk of 

employing forced labour or those who may be subject to human trafficking. 

Where Shepley Engineers do utilise labour only sub-contractors, we have introduced due 

diligence checks to ensure that, as a minimum, labour providers comply with our 

commitment to the Prevention of Modern Slavery and their processes for recruitment contain 

no illegal labour practices. 

Notwithstanding that Shepley Engineers Supply Chain is primarily UK based. Part of supplier 

assessment questionnaires is the request for Statements and Policies on Modern Slavery. This 

supplier assessment process is now part of normal business. 

Communication and Training 

Shepley Engineers commitment to the prevention of Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking 

emanates directly from our Board of Directors. Their leadership and commitment to this 

important social issue has been clearly communicated both internally to employees and 

externally to subcontractors and Tier l Supply Chain partners. 

Whilst all employees have received awareness training in relation to Modern Slavery. We 

recommend a refresher of the training over the next 12 months with the senior team and 

employees who have a direct responsibility and involvement for the engagement of workers 

and for dealing with supply chain matters. 

We acknowledge that during the Pandemic we maintained progress in the year, which was 

difficult, and we are in a long-term process in our approach to the Prevention of Modern 

Slavery and Human Trafficking. Over the next 6 months we are proposing a review of our top 

10 suppliers by spend to ensure the process remains robust. We will utilise our annual 

statements to reaffirm our continued commitment and communicate this evolution including 

the steps we have taken and will continue to take do deal with this socially important issue. 

The Board of Directors have reviewed, accept and fully support this statement and formally 

approved it on 18 February 2022. 

Gavin Jakubowski 

Managing Director 

Shepley Engineers 
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